Please find Natalie Bennett objection below

Best wishes,

Helen

Sent from Samsung tablet



-------- Original message --------
From: "Natalie Bennett, Leader of the Green Party of England and Wales" <natalie.bennett@greenparty.org.uk> 
Date:26/01/2015 23:38 (GMT+00:00) 
To: "McDonald, Neil" <neil.mcdonald@camden.gov.uk> 
Subject: Regarding: 2014/5946/P 

Dear Neil,

Re Planning Application  2014/5946/PSite Address: 21-31 New Oxford Street London WC1A 1BA 

I would like to record my opposition to this proposal as the Green Party candidate for Holborn and St Pancras (and a former regular volunteer at the British Museum), and that of Camden Green Party.

The proposed amendments to the initial plan in no way adequately deal with the shortcomings of the overall proposal and would be best described as tokenistic. particularly the so-called "public space" on the roof.

The proposed revelopment is a gross overdevelopment of the site that contradicts both the details and the spirit of the 2004 planning brief for the site, as well at being at odds with both the desires and needs of the local community.

The number of dwellings is derisory, and they are sited in a manner to minimise the quality of life of their inhabitants, when the brief calls for, and the level of demand for housing requires, that this be at least 50% of the floor area.

There is no community provision (in a building whose use was previously very much a community service), when there’s great demand in the area for a whole range of possible facilities – a community hall, meeting rooms and a small business incubator or similar.

The overall dimensions of the proposal are both too high and too bulky, and the design entirely inappropriate for the historic, and internationally significant, nature of the site.

Appearance can often be a matter of opinion, but what’s proposed is regarded by many who see it as hideous, and certainly objectively is entirely not in keeping with the two adjacent Conservation Areas.

We call on you to reject this proposal as wholly inappropriate for the area.

Yours sincerely,

Natalie Bennett, on her own behalf and that of Camden Green Party

